From: CWCC-Lynda Eccles [mailto:cwcc@whidbey.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 2:15 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Public Comment Docket 101661 & Docket 042090

DOCKET T-101661 and A-042090 

Commissioners 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Olympia, Washington 

Re: Comments Docket T-101661 and Docket A-042090 

Commissioners: 

The Central Whidbey Chamber of Commerce is at a loss to understand your recent attempt to deny Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle the ability to recover spiking fuel costs via fuel surcharges. 

The shuttle is an integral part of our transportation here on the Island and has provided quality, reliable service without a fare increase for the past six years.  In addition it offers Free Services to support many of our nonprofit events that are held on the island.   Fuel surcharges have permitted them to provide us with a stable fare in an environment of increasing costs which affects every other aspect of day to day expenses.   The changes you are recommending would make a huge impact on the services offered to our community, and in these current economic times I urge you to reconsider.  There are many reasons our residents use the Shuttle to get to SeaTac, price of gas, time, parking, lack of own transportation, to name just a few.  By making the changes you are recommending you would be impacting the lives of the many residents in our community that use this valuable service.

Lynda Eccles
Executive Director
Central Whidbey Chamber of Commerce
PO Box 152, Coupeville, WA  98239
360-678-5434
www.centralwhidbeychamber.com
___________________________________________________
Check our events calendar for a complete list of upcoming festivals and events in Central Whidbey!


